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Objections

| object to a waste facility being established in a high density area when there are other already
established industrial areas that are more suitable for the facility.

The current traffic situation in Lidcombe is already very congested and to add to that would make it
untenable for the residents.

There is a lack of transparency as all the research has been commissioned by MRA Consulting but
does not mention who the actual waste facility operator is.

This 5 day objection submission extension is nowhere near enough time for a proper public
consultation.

I'm very disappointed with the Planning Panel and how they chose to not engage with the
stakeholders i.e. the residents on something that has such a high impact for them.

I would like to know what criteria or thresholds you use to measure public interests.
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